
                                                             and  S.T.E.M at Hollywood Hill

Hollywood Hill is the first elementary school in the district to implement a STEM 
curriculum alligned with the new national Next Generation Science Standards. Our 
S.T.E.M. program includes NSGG-based science and engineering lessons and also 
integrates technology into the curriculum. Hollywood Hill Elementary is able to do so 
because of the support of the PTA. 

The PTA supports S.T.E.M. at Hollywood Hill Elementary in many ways, the biggest 
way being financial support. Through an auction in 2014, we raised $50,000 and much 
of it went towards our new S.T.E.M. program.  

We funded the purchase of Project Lead the Way’s Launch Curriculum for Elementary 
schools as well as the the teacher training for the program. We also fund the cost of a 
S.T.E.M. consultant from the Institute for Systems Biology, who works with the staff at 
HHE to integrate more science and technology into their class lessons. 

The PTA also hosts a S.T.E.M. fair every spring, where hundreds of students present 
their projects. Also venders are brought in to bring fun, family-friendly science lessons to 
our community during this exciting event. 
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These activities are not sponsored nor endorsed by the Northshore School District or any of its schools. The district assumes no responsibility 
for the conduct during or safety of the activities. Northshore School District shall be held harmless from any cause of action, claim, or petition 
filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including attorney's fees and judgments or awards.


